
PUBLIC MEETING 
MONDAY - DECEMBER 4 - 8 P.M.

BATHURST UNITED CHURCH
(ONE BLOCK SOUTH OF BLOOR)

At issue:

TV cameras at the work place 
Support for women on strike at 
PURETEX KNITTING CO.

AMONG THE SPEAKERS: 

MENNO VORSTER, President, Toronto Teachers' Federation; 

LAUMA AVENS, President, York University Staff Association; 

JOE DAVIDSON, Past President, and presently technical assistant, Canadian 
Union of Postal Workers;

DIANE D'AQUILA, Executive Board Member, Canadian Actors' Equity;

KAY MACPHERSON, President National Action Committee on The Status of 
Women;

DEIRDRE GALLAGHER, Director, Ontario Working Women; 

REV. MURRAY MACINNES, Africa Secretary for Anglican Church of Canada;

JANET HOWARD, Toronto Alderman;

TONY LUPUSELLA, NDP-MPP, Dovercourt;

BOB MACKENZIE, NDP-MPP, Hamilton East; 

JOHN LANG, Secretary-Treasurer, Confederation of Canadian Unions;

MADELEINE PARENT, Secretary-Treasurer, Canadian Textile and Chemical Union;



SPY CAMERAS ON THE JOB WHO 
WILL BE NEXT?
At Puretex Knitting Co. in North York, 200 women workers make men's sweaters and shirts. 
For the last two years, 9 TV cameras have been trained on them all day. From the plant 
gates, the factory floor and even the washroom doors. Inside his office, the Company 
President watches separate screens.

Most of the women earn $3.60 to $3.75 an hour, working under tension increased by the 
cameras' watchful eyes.

On November 13, they went on strike for:

removal of the cameras; 
decent pay and better conditions

The issues affect us all:
How far will the bugging go? Does everyone in a position of power - the government, 
the employer, the RCMP - have an unlimited right to invade our privacy?

Must the workers always be the ones to pay the price for an economic crisis that 
Business and Government are responsible for?
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